
CALIENTE HOG #2013  
  

Caliente Gram January 03, 2016 
  
Blessing of the Bikes 
We had some riders that braved the chilly weather to get their Bikes Blessed at 
Javelina HD on Jan 01.  I also saw photos of some HOG members at Caliente HD 
for the Blessing event on Jan 02.  

  
2016 Chapter Dues 
Dues for 2016 will remain at $25.  As a reminder, you must be a National HOG 
member to be a Local Chapter Member.  Your best chance to complete is coming 
up at the January 9th Social.  Dues run Jan-Dec.  
  
Calendar 
Jan 4 - Officer Meeting - 6:00 PM at Caliente HD (Member Event) 
Jan 9 - Road Captain Meeting 8:30 AM Caliente HD Training Room (Member 
Event) 
Jan 9 - New Member Orientation 9:30 AM Caliente HD Training Room.  All new 
Members are  encouraged to attend.  Learn more about our Chapter and meet 
some great people (Member Event) 
Jan 9 - Fundraiser 10:30 AM.  Need volunteers - set up, break down, help 
serve. (Member Event) 
Jan 10 - First Chapter Ride of 2016 - Hillbillyz of Texas.  KSU 10am. LRC Pedro, 
SRC F- 2.  Located between Sisterdale and Kendalia.  Restaurant accepts Cash and 
Credit Cards. Return to Caliente approx 3pm.  Ride approximately 150 
miles.  (Member Event) 
Jan 23 - Chapter Ride to Laredo KSU 9:00 AM LRC F-1, SRC Gonzo.  Ride approximately 300 
miles. (Member Event) 
The Pledge of Allegiance 
One favorable addition to 2016 will be the saying of the Pledge of Allegiance prior to 
Caliente HOG functions. 
  
The current Pledge of Allegiance reads: 
I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to 
the Republic for which it stands, one Nation under God, indivisible, 
with liberty and justice for all. 
  
According to the Flag Code, the Pledge "should be rendered by standing at attention 
facing the flag with the right hand over the heart. When not in uniform, men should 
remove any non-religious headdress with their right hand and hold it at the left shoulder, 



the hand being over the heart. Persons in uniform should remain silent, face the flag, and 
render the military salute." 
  
Happy New Year...... 
As 2016 begins I wish everyone a Blessed year. I have taken over secretary duties from Bev 
.  She has done an Awesome job, I will strive to keep all members updated and excited about 
our events and rides and to encourage all to attend as many as possible.  I hope each and 
every member will get involved in some way this year as I believe this year will have some 
exciting rides and events planned.   Your thoughts, suggestions, and attendance will make a 
big difference in the direction the chapter takes. Be sure to Volunteer in our fund raisers 
so we may have a successful year.  New ideas always bring on new and exciting plans.  
So where do YOU want to ride to in 2016?  What Events do YOU want to attend??  Want to 
Volunteer to host an event at your Home?  
 
New Year's Resolution,,,,  
I Plan on Getting MORE INVOLVED while enjoying the company of my fellow Caliente 
HOG Chapter Members. 

Let's all strive to do this.  
 
Trivia: What kind of motorcycle did Pounch & Jon ride in 
the TV show CHIPS? 
Try answering without looking up on your phones. LOL! 
 

Secretary 
	


